
From: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Sent: 11/5/2013 10:14:43 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: 11/5/13 meeting to discuss Stanpac SP-7 Pipeline, with PG&E and Chevron 

Erik, it's 7535. There should be a receptionist near the elevators that will escort you in. 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 10:11 AM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene;[Redact,ec] .v , I 
Subject: RE: 11/5/13 meeting to discuss Stanpac SP-7 Pipeline, with PG&E and Chevron 

What room number should we go to on the 7th floor? 

From: Cadenasso, Eugene fmailto:euqene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 10:05 AM 
To: Redacted 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: RE: 11/5/13 meeting to discuss Stanpac SP-7 Pipeline, with PG&E and Chevron 

Redacte 
d & Erik, 

I think you know this, but just want to make sure. The meeting is at the State Building at 455 
Golden Gate Ave (across from the Federal Bldg) on the 7th floor. Go through security and take 
the elevator to the 7th floor. This is the Energy Division's temporary home while they are 
refurbishing the other building. 

Eugene 

SB GT&S 0434929 
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